
 
Thanks To You ~ 

We Need More Space 
 

 
 

Effective Monday, November 11, 2002 
We Have a New Home! 

 
Please update your records accordingly:   

 
16 Rutherford Road South 

Second Floor 
Brampton, Ontario 

L6W 3J1 
 

Phone:  905.846.9737  
(all communication numbers and e-addresses remain the same) 

 
Should you experience difficulties contacting us at the 
above number during the weekend of November 9th 

page Charles Waud at 416.563.7202 
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